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Earlier today, the Formentera Council's office of infrastructure reported on the recent removal of
25 telephone poles along camí de Can Marianet, a road which starts at the camí Vell de la Mola
and cuts south, passing alongside la torre des Pi des Català before ending its run at Migjorn
beach.

  

Together with similar operations along camí des Simonets and the reasphaulted portion of the
es Cap highway, pole-removal along camí de Can Marianet was intended to improve to the
natural beauty of the Formentera countryside.

  

El camí de Can Marianet was repaired in 2002. At that time, the decision was made to
underground adjacent utility cables, a move that would allow for the eventual removal of the
utility poles themselves. After many requests, telephone and light utility companies recently
acquiesced.
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